
15.12.2020 
Dear Tony, 
  
Thank you very much for your email and your update. 
  
The initiatives you have highlighted are fantastic for music in Wiltshire and I was delighted to hear of 
the grant made to the Wiltshire Music Centre through the Arts Council. 
  
I look forward to being able to catch up in the new year and if restrictions allow I would very much 
like to revisit some of the venues supporting the provision of music coaching and entertainment with 
the Chippenham constituency. 
  
Thank you once again, with very best wishes for Christmas and the New Year. 
  
Kind regards,   
  

 
  
Michelle Donelan 
Member of Parliament for Chippenham constituency  
Email: michelle.donelan.mp@parliament.uk 
Twitter: @michelledonelan 
Website: www.michelledonelan.co.uk 
   
From: ChairofBoard <ChairofBoard@wiltshiremusicconnect.org.uk>  
Sent: 07 December 2020 09:47 
To: DONELAN, Michelle <michelle.donelan.mp@parliament.uk> 
Subject: Wiltshire Music Connect update 
  

Dear Michelle,  
  
Following my letter to you dated 14 July and your response dated 23 August I wanted to update 
you regarding music in Wiltshire schools and the valuable and highly skilled Wiltshire workforce 
that provides it. 
  
Unlike my previous letter, there is no immediate call to action here but I wanted to up-date you 
on the status in your constituency so you are aware of and consider these issues. 
  
I will continue to update you in 2021 and thank you for your support. 
  
Kind Regards 
  
Tony Spath 
Chair, Stakeholder Board 
Wiltshire Music Connect 
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